No.1/135/2014-18)1
GOVERNMENT OF HARYANA
CHIEF SECRETARY' S OFFICE
PERSONNEL DEPARTMENT

Dated: Chandigarh the 28t February,2017
To

All concerned IAS officers.

Subject:- Central Deputation of IAS officers for the year 2017 for appointment to the
post of Joint Secretary/Director/Deputy Secretary or equivalent posts.

------

Sir/Madam,

| am directed to refer to this department letter of even number dated
30.01.2017 on the subject noted above and to say that the recommendations for
appointment on Centraj Deputation at the level of Joint Secretary/ Director/Deputy
Secretary or equivalent posts for the year 2017 are to be sent to Government of India,
Ministry of Personnel, PGs and Pensions, Department of Personnel and Training,
2, It is again requested that if you are willing to be considered for appointment
on Central Deputation, please send your willingness along with information in the
prescribed format, as per details given in the letter referred above, in duplicate to
Personnel Department (in Services-Ii Branch) immediately.

Yours faithfully,

: l‘
Superlnteg%grﬁfré‘mT



